
 

 

 

 

COUNCIL REPORT 

 

TO: CITY MANAGER DATE: 2012 September 24 

 

FROM: DIRECTOR FINANCE FILE: 145-09/12 

 

SUBJECT: CONTRACT NO. 2012-28 

STILL CREEK BRIDGE HINGE SLAB REPLACEMENT  

AND ROADWORKS 

 

PURPOSE: To obtain approval to award a contract for the Still Creek Bridge hinge slab 

replacement and related roadworks. 

 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 
 
1. THAT a contract be awarded to the lowest bidder Jack Cewe Ltd. for the Still 

Creek Bridge hinge slab replacement project for a total cost of $419,880 
including HST in the amount of $44,988.  Final payment will be based on actual 
quantities and unit prices tendered. 

 

REPORT 

 

Four tenders for this contract ranging from $419,880.00 to $537,158.35 were received by the 

closing time of 3:00 p.m. 2012 August 30.  

  
The work of this contract involves the replacement of a concrete pivot slab and profiling of the 
existing road at Still Creek.  The required work consists of the removal of a 4m long reinforced 
concrete slab, placement of light weight fill wrapped in a woven geotextile, placement of 500 
tonnes of 19mm road base, 190 tonnes of pumice, 750 tonnes of asphalt and construction of 8m 
long reinforced concrete pivot slab. 
 
The recommended bidder Jack Cewe Ltd. has completed several contracts for the City in the 

past. Our consultant’s review indicates the contractor has the equipment and personnel to 

successfully complete the work required under this contract.  The Acting Director Engineering 

concurs with this recommendation. 
 
Funding for this project was previously approved by Council.  These expenditures are included 
in the Roads component (EMC.0005 and EMJ.0005) of the 2012 Annual Financial Plan. 
   
 
 
Denise Jorgenson 
DIRECTOR FINANCE 
 
cc:  Acting Director Engineering 
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